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We at Redwood 

Terrace would 

like to thank 

everyone for 

taking time 

from their busy 

schedules to 

come to our 

barbecue! 



 

Welcome to Leonard Lukens  

and David Holliday 

Meet the men who have moved into 

Redwood Terrace  since our last news-

letter.   

Leonard used to hunt and fish, and 

has a strong interest in history.  He is 

a philatelist, and can give talks about 

his “covers” collections.  Way back in 

the 1950s he held the speed records 

for running the 1, 2, and 3 miles 

events at his college!   

David served in the US Navy for nearly 

25 years.  Later, he worked at Litton.  

He’s lived in Grants Pass since 1981. 

We are so happy to welcome both to 

our Redwood Terrace family. 

 Gina and her 

helpers were re-

sponsible for 

those wonderful 

decorations that 

made us feel as 

though we were 

 “Under the Sea!” 

Gina Noble Awarded Elevate! 
 

Our own housekeeper, Gina Noble, was awarded the 

Concepts In Community Living Elevate Award for 

June, 2018!  This award carries high esteem, and few 

employees make it to this level.  ELEVATE stands for 

“Encouraging Life Enrichment Values And Teamwork 

Excellence”.  The award was created to acknowledge 

what fellow team members are doing for each other 

and for residents on a daily basis.  Those acts worthy 

of nomination for this award are ones that are above 

and beyond the normal scope of what teamwork 

should look like in the community. Candidates are 

nominated by fellow employees, residents, and family 

members. Each nomination is accompanied by the 

reason the nominator feels this person has shown ex-

emplary caring and dedication.  Anyone who knows 

Gina would not be surprised at this award being given 

her.  She is always alert to finding extra ways to 

make life better for each of our residents and fellow 

staff members, and makes sure to carry her ideas 

out.  Gina is always ready with a helping hand for 

anyone who needs it.  We are so pleased to see Gina 

recognized for her hard work and dedication. 

Last  

month’s  

mystery  

resident 

was  

Fred 

Rivinius! 

Thanks to all who 

worked so hard 

behind the scenes 

to make our bar-

becue such a  

success! 


